
 
 

 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 Circular No. BPS/24-25/28    APPLICABLE FOR ALL CLASSES  Date: 22.08.2024 

 

      INTENSIFIED PULSE POLIO IMMUNIZATION PROGRAMME 

 

 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

            Greetings from Banasthali family! 

  

With reference to DoE, Govt. of NCT, Delhi Circular No. F.87/DDE (IEB)/Admn. Cell/ 2022/4271-

4276 dated 16.08.2024 regarding the “Intensified Pulse Polio Immunization Programme 2024-25”, 

the next round of it has been scheduled on 25th AUGUST, 2024 (SUNDAY).  

 

Banasthali Public School is one of the Centers assigned for facilitating Polio Drops to children below 

the age of 5 years. You are requested to kindly circulate this message among your family members, 

friends and relatives who are in this age group for immunization. 

 

The Medical Staff will be available from 09:00 A.M. to 04:00 P.M. at the school premises.  

 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this crucial public health initiative. Your 

cooperation helps to protect our children and contribute to the global fight against polio. 

Stay Healthy! Stay Fit!  

Principal 

 


